
The Cocker Spaniel Club of Victoria Inc is now able to offer its Puppy Referral Service. Details of the Puppy Officer can also be found on the webpage. The Club does not list individual puppies for sale but advises interested parties of members that may have puppies available.

Members wishing to notify the Puppy Officer of litters will need to complete the following form.

                                            COCKER SPANIEL CLUB OF VICTORIA INC.

PUPPY REFERRAL APPLICATION

To assist with administering the Cocker Spaniel Club of Victoria Inc. Puppy Referral Service please complete the form below and forward it to the Puppy Officer, Mrs Anne Byrne 62 Lakes Boulevard Pearcedale Vic 3912 (ballyorannominees@bigpond.com) Advice of a litter may be received by telephone or email, however, confirmation in writing must be forwarded. Please advise the Puppy Referral Officer immediately a particular colour and/or sex of pups is no longer available.

Please note:  If no information has been received within four (4) weeks from receipt of a Puppy Referral Litter Application regarding the puppies, that application will no longer be listed with the Club. Consideration will be given as to whether the service will be available to the member in the future.  There is no charge for this service. However, a donation would be gratefully accepted.

Name:		________________________	
Suburb:		________________________
Phone:		________________________
Email address:	________________________
Date of whelping:	_____ ______ 20


Have the parents of the puppies been:	DNA TESTED FOR PRA AND FN		YES/NO
						DNA TESTED FOR AON			YES/NO
						HIP SCORED				            YES/NO
  
	QUANTITY
	DOG OR BITCH
	COLOUR

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



Signed:	 ________________________________	


In relation to the sale of puppies, members of the Cocker Spaniel Club of Victoria Inc. are advised to comply with the Code of Ethics of the Cocker Spaniel Club of Victoria Inc., DOGS Victoria Inc Regulation 20.1.26 and 20.1.17 and the Domestic Animal Act 1994 (DAA)
A link to information relating to the Compliance Law- Advertising Animals for Sale can be found below. This link is included with the knowledge and approval of Dogs Victoria.
https://dogsvictoria.org.au/uploads/B32%20-%20Advertising%20Animals%20for%20Sale%20-%20May23.pdf 

